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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURE 
 

On Wednesday, January 18th, East Maple Street will be closed between S Main Street 
and Park Street. The City of Lebanon will be removing trees from the North side of the 
street. This closure will take place from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 or 
pw@ci.lebanon.or.us.  
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jwilliams@ci.lebanon.or.us 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, January 13, 2023  
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